
COVID-19 Statement from Stratford Underwriting Agency 

 
The novel coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic is a stressful time for all of us. 

 

Our priority during these challenging times is supporting our customers, staff and business partners, while 

helping to ensure the health and well-being of everyone in our shared communities. 

 

We are committed to maintaining business continuity as the situation develops, while adhering closely to 

guidelines and directives from government and public health agencies. We are limiting potential exposure 

by employing our work-from-home policy for all employees. This will not diminish our level of service. 

 

You can still reach us by phone or email for underwriting and claims services. Our insurance products 

remain available through our province-wide network of brokers, who are authorized to provide quotes 

and conduct business over the phone.  

 

Be assured that we are working hard to maintain a high level of service during these unprecedented times. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Colin Brown 

Chief Executive Officer 

Stratford Underwriting Agency 

 




